
KBEW Radio 
BLUE EARTH, MINN 56013 

April 18, 1966 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

This is to confirm your reception of KBEW Monday, April 18, 1966, 

from Wee 2:02 AM to 2:30 AM CST. 

Thanks for your considerable effort and neat letter. Favorable 

report also appreciated. 

Best Regards, 

% íI . 

./L-`-. 
William N. Merrill, CE, KBEW 

Serving Faribault County and Northern Iowa 


